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TO THE NATIONAL OLYMPIC COMMITTEES 
 

Lausanne, 13th February 2025 
 

Re: 2025-2026 Dream Together Master Programme – Seoul National University  

Dear Colleagues, 

ANOC has greatly valued its partnership with the Seoul National University (SNU) since 2015, which has 
enabled ANOC to nominate over 40 students from the NOCs to participate in the esteemed Dream 
Together Master programme. This full scholarship graduate programme, funded by the Korean Ministry 
of Culture, Sports and Tourism (MCST) and the Korea Sports Promotion Foundation (KSPO), aims to 
strengthen international sports cooperation through global networking, as well as the provision of in-depth 
insight into the area of sport management, serving as a way of preparation for leadership positions in 
sport fields. 

In line with our agreement with the Seoul National University, ANOC is pleased to open the nomination 
process for the 2025-2026 intake for NOCs. This year, we will have the opportunity to nominate 10 sports 
administrators who will significantly benefit from the academic and international experience. Any 
administrator with a higher education qualification (Bachelor’s degree or higher) and English proficiency 
is eligible to participate. 

The Dream Together Master is operated within the Global Sport Management Graduate Programme at 
the Seoul National University. Scheduled to run from late August 2025 to June 2027, participants will 
spend 17 months in the Republic of Korea until December 2026, followed by 6 months dedicated to thesis 
work in their home countries. 

All required application documents, as outlined in the checklist attached, must be submitted via email 
only to ANOC before the deadline of 15th March 2025. Please note that applications submitted directly 
to the University will not be considered for ANOC scholarships. We kindly ask you to respect the 
application deadline and submit all the documents to ANOC for final decision (no delays will be accepted). 

Following the application deadline in March, ANOC will announce the nominated candidates for the 
programme. Selected applicants must then submit hard copies of their documents directly to the 
University and complete the selection process with an interview with the University. The ANOC Office 
remains available should you have any questions regarding this scholarship programme. 

With my best regards, 

 

Gunilla Lindberg 
ANOC Secretary General 
 


